
 

 

Facilities, DPS 

Memo 

To: Board of Education 

From: David Nardone 

CC: Dr. Conway 

Date: 3/9/2017 

Re: Property Update 

 The following is an update on our school buildings: 

Bradley 

A heat pipe burst and was repaired. 

A heat controller failed - one wing was without heat and the replacement part was ordered. 

 

Irving   

Adjustments were made to the heating systems in many classrooms to optimize comfort.   

The main sewer line was clogged and needed to be cleared. 

 

Derby High School 

   Outlets and lighting were installed in the woodshop. 

   Repairs made in bathrooms. 

 

Derby Middle School 

A vent stack was damaged by the wind and was repaired. 

Intake vents were sealed to stop a leak in the gym. 

 

Respectfully submitted by, 

David M. Nardone, Facilities Manager 


